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Dear Carol 

Thank you very much indeed for your presentation to trustees 
yesterday. Your account of your life since meeting Peter was 
very moving indeed, and a real eye-opener for us all. You and 
others were so brave to speak in such a frank and full way. We 
all realised how emotional it was for you to do so and did 
appreciate your giving so fully of yourself. Thank you. 

I am so very sorry that you were robbed on the tube after 
leaving the meeting. Alas, as you found out from the police 
when you reported what had happened, it is an all too frequent 
occurrence in London now. We realise that you are unlikely to 
receive any compensation from any statutory source, and so we 
are sending you a cheque for £80 to cover the amount stolen. 

Thank you again for your contribution to the Trustees Update 
Day yesterday. 

Good luck with the campaign. 

With all best wishes 
Yours._. .i .e re.lY._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._.. 

GRO-C 

Ann Hithersay 
Chief Executive 
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